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Welcome to Year 6 and the Champions class! This Autumn newsletter will provide you with key information about our class and an insight into our Autumn curriculum. Homework:
· Homework will be sent every Monday and should be brought back to school by the following Thursday. 
· Additional homework is always available for children to take if they would like extra practice. 
· Every child has a reading record to bring him with their chosen reading book. Please try and read at least three times a week to support your child. 
· All children have login details for Reading Plus or Reading Eggs, Times Tables Rockstars and Prodigy Maths – please encourage your child to access these programs at home to practice skills further. 
P.E – Autumn Term:
· Swimming – Thursday
Children will need to ensure that they have:
· Swimming costume or trunks
· Swimming hat (both boys and girls need a hat.) They will not be able to borrow one at the poolside.
· A towel
· NO JEWELLERY OR FALSE NAILS
· P.E – Friday 
Please come into school in your school P.E kit / white polo shirt & navy jogging bottoms.


Autumn Wider Curriculum Topics (full list on website):
History: WWII and The Battle of Britain		Science: Light & Electricity
Geography: Natural Resources				Art: Street Art
P.E: Fitness & Swimming					Music: Singing & Appraising music
Spanish: Basic vocabulary / introductions		Come and See: Loving, Commitment


As we prepare for Year 6 SATs and transition to secondary school, high attendance is so important to ensure your child is receiving the teaching and support they need.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to either of our class teachers 
Mrs Murray & Mrs Gordon

Class Twitter: @championsstm
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